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From: Neil Chapman <nchap55@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 31, 2025 12:18 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Cc: Rep. Ajello, Edith H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine 

A.; Rep. Casimiro, Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, 
Matthew S.; Rep. Felix, Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Noret, 
Thomas E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Craven, Robert E.

Subject: H5436  and H5436 Sub A   Oppose
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Good Day.  I am here to voice my opposition to these bills in any form.   Your mag capacity ban was said to be the answer 
to all our problems, but here you are, chipping away again at a constitutionally protected right. RI already has some of the 
toughest firearms legislation in the country, so enforce the laws we already have! Stop the plea bargains on gun 
violations!  If some low life drug dealer selling meth gets caught with a firearm, lock him/her up. 5 years is the mandatory 
sentence on a mag capacity violation, correct?  Regarding Sub A, I do not see anywhere in there or the original bill where 
hunting is a legally permitted use. That certainly needs to be rectified whether it was intentional or oversight when this bill 
was crafted.  The mental health crisis in this country is where your efforts should be focused, folks like myself who like to 
target shoot a few times a month are not the problem.  Thank You.  Regards, Neil Chapman, Richmond RI 


